password on sites that you have reached through an email link. Forward suspicious and unexpected messages by clicking the Phish Alert button in your Outlook and if you did click or enter credentials by mistake, report it immediately to helpdesk@doit.nh.gov!

Hello-

As a licensed Esthetician in the state of NH I would strongly consider allowing estheticians to provide scalp massage during treatments. If we are allowed to shampoo, I do not understand why we cannot massage the scalp. Many of the muscles of the face extend into the scalp. Please consider making this something estheticians can do under our licence.

Pretty Please.

--

Best, Nicole Koplovsky Align Body & Mind alignvt.com